
Thursday, March 16, 2023 
 
Good Evening Myers Park High School Families, 
 
MIDTERMS BELL SCHEDULE: 
 
Students in 4X4 classes will be taking midterms next week.  Midterms will be Tuesday, March 
21 thru Friday, March 24.  Midterms will be in this order - block 4, block 3, block 2, then block 
1.  We will follow a revised bell schedule.  Friday, March 24, is the last day of quarter 3.  
Monday, March 27, is a teacher workday. 
 
HONORS LEADERSHIP & LEARNING (RISING GRADES 11 & 12): 
 
For the 2023 – 2024 school year, Myers Park High School is launching Honors Leadership & 
Learning as a class that focuses on academic support via student-to-student peer tutoring.  
Honors Leadership & Learning will be a student led class that will offer tutoring in the following 
subjects:  Math, English (Reading/Writing), Multilingual Learners (ML), and World Languages.  If 
selected, a student will be enrolled in Honors Leadership & Learning for one block (A or B Day) 
and assigned to one or more classes to provide peer tutoring.  The course will be weighted as a 
0.5 course.  Honors Leadership & Learning is ONLY open to students who are rising grade 11 
and rising grade 12. 
 
Students will complete a weekly reflection in response to the following core values of the class: 
 

1. Students Tutored (Name, Grade, Start Time, End Time - for Each) 

2. Connections/Relationships (Means of Connecting with the Student(s)) 

3. Purpose in Tutoring (Class, Level, Topics Covered) 

4. Process/Resources Used (Texts, Calculators, Chromebooks, Apps, Sites, etc.…) 

5. Outcomes (Successes, Areas of Growth – Both for the Student Academically and the 

Tutor Personally) 

6. Next Steps (if any) 

Students will be graded based on the completed reflections each week and feedback from the 
teacher(s) in the assigned classes.  Once the students are selected, then a leadership team will 
be established. 
 
Students who are interested in applying should complete the Honors Leadership & Learning 
application by Friday, March 17, at 3:00 PM. 
 
If you need any assistance, please email Allyson Davis, Assistant Principal of Instruction. 
 
Thank you and we wish you a wonderful evening! 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1w7wiYqiEK4UVoEaYbWJmqNGe4WUgUfuXcOeOcYvYhsc/edit?usp=sharing
https://forms.gle/6xGyC2eTV6vsAATs7
https://forms.gle/6xGyC2eTV6vsAATs7
mailto:kathryn.davis@cms.k12.nc.us

